
Memorandum

To: Ms. Jill Lofald / School Board Chair
Ms. Cathy Erickson / CFO Executive Director of Business Services

From: Dave Spooner
Manager of Facilities

Date: June 28, 2021

Re: CHANGE ORDER #1 - Congdon Park ES Window Restoration - MRJ Consultants,
LLC

*School Board Approved LTFM FY21-22 Project*

Attached is Change Order #1 for Congdon Park ES Window Restoration Project - MRJ Consultants, LLC.

The original contract sum for this work as defined in the attached agreement was $32,400.00. This
change order is the result of recent changes to Duluth Building Code that now requires a licensed architect
to sign off all drawings and perform all performance calculations to be provided to the City prior to a
permit being issued to the contractor.

This added work resulted in the need for MRJ Consultants LLC. to hire RW Fern Associates Inc. as a sub
consultant to perform these added tasks as defined in the attached documents.

This Change Order #1 adds $14,670.00 to the original agreement with MRJ Consultants, LLC., for a new
sum of $47,070.00.

Recommendation:

I am recommending that Ms. Jill Lofald, School Board Chair, approve and sign Change Order #1 on
behalf of the School Board with MRJ Consultants, LLC., as authorized at the regular School Board
Meeting on July 20th, 2021.

The new contract sum for the work defined in the agreement with MRJ Consultants LLC. is $47,070.00.

Attachments



∴MR」∴Consuitants,∴LLC 

RoofandBuildingExteriorSolutions 

MaY 21, 20之I

Mr. Dave Spooner

ISD♯709

215 North lSt Avenue East

Duluth, MN 55802‘

RE: 2021 Congdon Park Window Project- Consultant request for additionaI fees親.

Dave,

As discussed′ We are Submitting this request fo「 change order #1 to our professionaI services

COnt「aCt for the 2020/2021 Window Restoration Project at Congdon Park SFhoo十

During the bid and permitting phase ofthe project, We Were required to make severai

additionaI trjps to the project as we= as spend extra time responding to contractors, the

Windowmanufacturer and the Iocal code o冊ciaIs. We have aIso added RW Fem as a sub-,

COnSultant.

The City of DuIuth has now made it a city requirement that a registered Architect review the

PrOject permit submittals, drawings and energy caIculations priorto issuing the permit to St.

Germain’s GIass for this project.

We have metwith RW Fem Associates inc. and they have provided a proposaI to perform the

additionai services requested by the City. Attached is a copy.

AdditionaI Fees Requested:

MR」 Consultants, LLC

BW Fem & Associates

丁otal Change Order Request #1

S3,800.00

Sユ0,870.00

S14,670.00

5712 Royal Oaks Drive, Shoreview, MN 55126,

61之-406-与996



lfyou should have any questions regarding this request or the project, PrOject, Please contact

me.

Mike 」ohnston RRC

MRJ Consultants, LLC

5712 RoyaI Oaks Drive

Shoreview, MN 55126

m.iohnstonrrc@gmai上com

612-406-与996

与712 Royai Oaks Drive, Shoreview, MN 55126,

612-406-与996

________________________________________________
ISD 709 School Board Chair

Budget Code: 05 E 435 865 382 305 000



RW Fem Associates Inc.一AIAArchitects

5517 Gl‾and AvemIe Dし置lしIth, MN 55807

218-722-8271 218-722-9550 Fax


